
Dear Lendon Gray and D4K, 
I learned a lot at the clinic at Hampton Green Farms. 
Here are a couple things I wanted to share with you. 

The first thing that I learned  at the clinic was how to 
keep Calm even if your horse is not behaving. It helped 

me and the horse a lot more than you think. Roma is 
still having trouble with that but she is getting better. 

I am training for the rest of the month at Hampton 
Green with Martin. Kim is an amazing person and has 

allowed me to stay and do this at Hampton Green . I am 
so thankful for the clinic. I also worked on bending 

with Roma and going straight without leaning my body 
on the horse.   My goal next year is to do training level 

test three with her. I think if I train really hard I 
know I can do it. I also learned that she NEEDS to turn 
and bend at the same time and she can't do that. She 

is getting better with bending. I also learned a lot from 
the guest speaker.  I learned that if your horse gets 
dehydrated sometimes they need supplements to help 
your horse not get sick.  Its important to know how 
much hay your horse is getting.  We learned how to 

weigh the hay and the grain using scales.  The 



chiropractor was fun to listen to. They really taught me 
how important it is to help your horse. IT can make 

them feel better and provide relief.  I liked watching 
the other lessons and I learned how the other students 

were bending their horse and hopefully that will help 
me and Roma bend better.  THe show was so much fun.  

I really liked it because It really helped me see how 
wonderful Roma can be at shows. IT was her first 

show.  The judge was great and very helpful.  I want to 
say thank you so much for the scholarship. If it was 

not for D4K I would not be able to do as much with my 
horse as I do.  IT really means a lot to me.   

Thank you 
Viviana.Selner 









 


